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The City of Liberty is excited to announce the first of our Capital Improvements projects is about 
to start. The city will have the water main on Mountain View Drive be replaced with 1,145 feet of 
6” Ductile Iron pipe, to improve water flow and fire protection.  
During this time the company Payne, McGinn & Cummins, Inc will have crews out boring and 
installing the new pipe. 
 
Project Outline: 

• Replacement line location:  
Starting location - North Palmetto Street & Mountain View Drive 
Ending location - Mountain Drive View & Blue Ridge Drive 

• Start of project: 
June 2nd Machinery & parts are brought in and being stored at the upper parking lot 
of Freedom Field. 
June 6th  Construction begins. 

• Expected end date August 6th. 
 
As always, the health and safety to the community is biggest concern. We will monitor the 
installation of the water main along with assistance from The Rosier Group. Please take notice 
of the area, so that we can keep everyone as safe as possible.  
 

  


